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RDN South Wellington School Long Term Lease - Alternative Approval Process 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) and Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools (SD68) have agreed in 
principle to a 25-year lease of the South Wellington School site. The lease would allow for the former 
school and the surrounding property to be operated as a community center. Due to the length of the 
lease, consent from the electors of Electoral Area A must be sought through the Alternative Approval 
Process before the lease can be completed. 

The Alternative Approval Process runs from January 5, 2022 to 4 p.m. on February 14, 2022. Residents of 
Electoral Area A who oppose the proposed lease can submit an Elector Response Form during this time 
period and residents who support the lease do not need to take action. 

To find out how to participate in the Alternative Approval Process, please visit, rdn.bc.ca/alternative-
approval-process-long-term-lease and for more information and to sign up for project updates, visit 
getinvolved.rdn.ca/south-wellington-community-centre.  

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Recreation Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo     
 250-248-3252       
         recpark@rdn.bc.ca 
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